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Comments: The proposed development at Holland Lake is wrong for so many reasons: environmental, social,

historical, etc.  The Forest Service should revoke the Special Use Permit, move toward the process of the

National Register of Historic Places, and stop misusing the strategy of categorical exclusion to bypass citizens'

opposition.  


